Sallx Oglesby

From: Marlene Potter <marlene.potter@crossvilletn.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2016 5:38 PM

To: 'Sally Oglesby"

Subject: Lake Commission Vacancy Recommendations

ltem # 3 Lake Commission Vacancies

At this time Chairman Loveday reported that he had asked Commissioner Hubbard to speak with Ms. Pamela
Harris to find out is she would be agreeable to step in and taking Commissioner Reynolds

place. Commissioner Hubbard stated that he had done so and Ms. Harris said she would agree if

appointed. Chairman Loveday asked if there were any other recommendations to fill Joe’s term that is to
expire in January 2017. There were no motions made at this time. Chairman Loveday informed the
Commissioners that Commissioner Coffey had moved outside of the city limits and no longer met that
requirement. Commissioners Brady, Hubbard, Loveday, Powers, and West all stated how sorry they were to
lose him, his wealth of knowledge and experience. The Commissioners asked Clarence if he would continue
to come to the meetings as an advisor. Commissioner Coffey replied that he would be very happy to continue
attending when possible and advise the board anyway he could. Chairman Loveday called attention to a short
bio of a possible candidate named Randell Farley that has shown interest in serving. Commissioner Loveday
stated that he had worked with him on several occasions at the Kid’s Fishing events but was having a hard
time putting his face with his name. Mr. Farley is a regular at the Lake and has worked with Marlene for
several years on the Kid’s event. His short bio shows that he is committed to serving others. Chairman
Loveday said that he would like to recommend Mr. Farley for consideration to fill Commissioner Coffey’s

term. At this time the Chairman asked if there were any other recommendations, questions, or comments.

Chairman Loveday asked if there was a motion regarding Pamela Harris being recommended to fulfill Joe
Reynolds position. A motion to recommend Ms. Pamela Harris to Council for Commissioner Reynolds vacancy
was made by Commissioner Hubbard and seconded by Commissioner West. Motion passed with all in favor.

Chairman Loveday asked if there was a motion regarding Randell Farley being recommended to fill
Commissioner Coffey’s position. A motion to recommend Randell Farley to Council for Clarence’s position
was made by Commissioner Hubbard and seconded by Commissioner Brady. Motion passed with all in favor.




